
              

  

You're Invited! 
LICA – Environmental Stewards invites you to attend our 23rd Annual General Meeting 
on Thursday, October 5, 2023, in person or virtually at the McArthur Community Hall in 

Lac La Biche.  

In addition to the Annual General Meeting, LICA is offering a new hands-on experience 
for attendees!  Prior to the event starting, a FREE tour of LICA's Portable Air Monitoring 

Station located in Lac La Biche will be offered. Spots are limited, so please register in 
advance! 

The evening will consist of a buffet-style dinner, two guest speakers from educational 
institutions, and a business meeting agenda that includes LICA program updates and 
Board Elections. See the event Program for details. 

Elections will be held for the following seats: (1) Forestry/Trapping Director, (1) 
Agriculture Director, and (1) Community Director. 

We invite LICA members to nominate themselves for the above-mentioned Board of 
Director seats. If you intend to run for a board seat, please fill out the membership form 
(if not already a LICA member) and the nomination form and email them to lica2@lica.ca.  

Whether you are a long-time member or new to the LICA family, we are looking forward 
to having you join us! Register now to save your seat!  

Registration will end on September 27, 2023, for catering purposes. 

For more information about LICA, please view LICA's 2022-23 Annual Report and 
Introductory Video 

  

  

 

Thursday, October 5, 2023 5:30 p.m. 

LICA's 23rd Annual General Meeting 
Register  

McArthur Community Hall 

 
     

 

 

https://lica.ca/membership-form/individual-membership/
https://lica.ca/membership-form/
mailto:lica2@lica.ca
https://lica.ca/wp-content/uploads/2023/08/Annual-Report-Completed-FINAL.pdf
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=YXGE913j70U
https://www.eventbrite.com/organizations/missive/activity/redirect/?p=ABIdvVuwbSjxh7LCttMNvcfr8u_rJHunaCU1aJB5HNQBOu1yUCv-8kXXPxT_AQr4keC0dh8GogWSi3BSCKWuJEVJaMc-g2y59fVxG58jLq6JU5zWKy3reZUDOayWYZnctb6zBUb5zOD528JLnsAYi-kEEQuL_kFXO6L2pq-YmJBPXnB5LdQsQwyQ-BqRKBx8Nk7LhKRfk60URI3VRnaCcFStDDmF5yi9VFzNJBBJDpcFdED00tarYp-U3u2asDeGlvBJb3gc-rA-4aKvvk4itESU8SmcRh03RciTpl0zYfBjPQx0qRnechlJCNWwSWDo_C7HMbLWKWaRHPyjJBk3-dqZPNAg5BObwsbQJ9S7sv7-wr0rjpopOav3iO1xxVRxv3qO-txLGcvZio4-nlDb0rVsQNX7s3JSlyjuYyK3m7UQkT8zNmaS9HUah6pBW9A_XrOXmzhUYLv3RHS5A_JslKuJFiyIeVilrt2GtCDvVhmvsOdl8ynRLLRQ0PUmectw0QlxORPsuisuk3T4Q3Y-cCpdxkJCN2w23icJgT1uuj82pBWp5OBPU7I&eid=671654345227&c=18924089&co=374909479&t=e
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